
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

STRUCTURAL ENGINEERING PLAN CHECK SERVICES 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of Brentwood (“City”) that proposals will be 
received no later than Thursday May 16, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
City invites qualified structural engineering firms to submit their qualifications for structural 
engineering plan check services for City projects. 

To obtain an electronic copy of the RFP (via email) at no charge, a “Document Request Form,” 
located on the City’s website at: https://www.brentwoodca.gov/government/projects-bids-rfps, 
should be completed and emailed to engineering@brentwoodca.gov. 
 
Please note:  Entities must obtain the document directly from the City in order for a 
proposal to be considered valid. 
 
City of Brentwood  
/s/ Margaret Wimberly, MMC, City Clerk; Dated: April 18, 2024 
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